
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cliffs Schoolwear Update 16/07/2021 
 

Due to COVID, Cliffs Schoolwear is ‘temporarily closed’  

until Monday 26th July. 

 

You can still place orders online at  

www.schoolwearsolutions.com 

 

We will be unable to despatch orders until Monday 26th July,  

we still recommend you still place your order asap. 

 

For any queries, please email doncastercliffs@gmail.com 

 

 

By Cliffs 
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